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A MESSAGE FROM DEAN DE NOBLE
UPCOMING

Where did the year go? | learned a long time ago to
quit counting my life in semesters as it goes by much EVENTS
too fast. lam sure all of you are feeling that the past MAY

two semesters have flown by and those of you
graduating are realizing that your time at K-State, once
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seemingly such a long commitment, has slipped by
rapidly. Trust me, if you do not feel that way now, you
will soon.

Regardless of your station or status in APDesign, |
hope you move forward into the summer and beyond
knowing that you have played a vital role in helping us
maintain the qualities that have led to our lofty and
deserved national reputation.

This will be a summer unlike any other in our history.
We find ourselves vacating a large part of Seaton in
preparation for construction. Most of those of us
returning, save for faculty and administrators, will be
setting up at our 'Swing Space Facility' (feel free to
forward ideas for a better facility name for our use...)
near the Manhattan Regional Airport. On this front,
please check your email and our website regularly
this summer for information, forthcoming, on how and
when to plan on moving in!

Please know | appreciate everyone's participation in
the process of design of the new APDesign Complex
and the planning for our lives during the period of
construction. Our entire college has shown a great
willingness to be resilient and | am sure we will all
make the most of period in the diaspora! After all,
given that so much of what we do is working to
improve the environments of others, and with said
improvements there is often a period of transition and
discomfort, this is our opportunity to show it is worth it
and that our ingrained excellence can prevail
regardless.

For those of you graduating, thank you and please
know we are both proud to see you reach this
milestone and sad to see you part. Seaton is your
once and future home so begin to consider how you
can return to share your expertise and successes
with future generations of students, recalling the
selflessness of those that preceded you.

All my best to all of you for a safe and enjoyable
summer,

Tim,
Dean

HEINTZELMAN/KREMER NOMINEES & AWARDS

Congratulations to the winners and nominees of the
2015 Heintzelman Kremer Jury!

Heintzelman Winner:

Dain Susman from Genevieve Baudoin and Visiting
Regnier Chair Steven Ehrlich's studio for "The
Triangle"
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001K6MtUyk5B59q9mplYG-oIHazNQWzIC3sH7E7lh-qlnqkL8hiuvQdZrNjnxzG816oQ4xsf4IfteULce2sIoRsiHqFhPXT3iL5a2WcSbrJtrHCakIgCB1W2orPh2gzNMUxWzH4nI7Dlle6NOdhaWr7RmhO_d-NNzho6YcxxCYsihyZWN6zVEVspRAWdin34tnuraKHfJv9P-A=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001K6MtUyk5B59q9mplYG-oIHazNQWzIC3sH7E7lh-qlnqkL8hiuvQdZrNjnxzG816oQ4xsf4IfteULce2sIoRsiHqFhPXT3iL5a2WcSbrJtrHCakIgCB1W2orPh2gzNMUxWzH4nI7Dlle6NOdhaWr7RmhO_d-NNzho6YcxxCYsihyZWN6zVEVspRAWdin34tnuraKHfJv9P-A=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001K6MtUyk5B59q9mplYG-oIHazNQWzIC3sH7E7lh-qlnqkL8hiuvQdZgB7eSmFughv8NMxY3NMqHTXCBs4LkM6LM-IQs9PnDFIxBGN22jGrQPjTkzj9ouAiX2waKQwmzf2HekTzJDTlk1I2JpPNJj0CaMOo3TCZMMTC4kxzwK5nQc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001K6MtUyk5B59q9mplYG-oIHazNQWzIC3sH7E7lh-qlnqkL8hiuvQdZsdNAdenkhxgLbHAmmrE0nHsrOGkaqNDCETlWwUs-NGyVTKA2lVb5yh3xri6ak9Zw15J39oDR_0ri1WGrF5ip45Or__U9maqXuGJ4Zz0nWBRMZtmHmegHaqXVfyASTs6_vpzkeWKAaDu&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001K6MtUyk5B59q9mplYG-oIHazNQWzIC3sH7E7lh-qlnqkL8hiuvQdZsdNAdenkhxgiUO2TX3j6FAJWHgYiJGvECVEDovExQxZ-dFKQs2UrucY5dpa3CDDMx7blze5rutFFg1rr0SQuSGX78jRjzvGj4Pnwd38LraU8gITFDZqWzSHrLyispbWvzXgijByxzyh&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001K6MtUyk5B59q9mplYG-oIHazNQWzIC3sH7E7lh-qlnqkL8hiuvQdZobgJ1OSHTBf7mMCN-_Ljry29DgjcaYhktqlDCVkJZDSoaC2yotsENPBet_4ky6nIfhbG8Ck_PTOIFQRXn2yR_mmRewZ7XJJOaSvaYwmMsUZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001K6MtUyk5B59q9mplYG-oIHazNQWzIC3sH7E7lh-qlnqkL8hiuvQdZobgJ1OSHTBfzjhyeK-z1lg1zTJtb7c3FQN1SUq5GGcL7JG0eQeI3k5pQNSjdYp8s9DTjmswJgKzw-KKw6yALrMMP25rhp3L3UX5PyZjCHO6gyrpd93QYzCWXeaegtgnyOBaYoB87jn9&c=&ch=

Kremer Winners from the Design+Make studio for
"Making a Mark"

Wendy Lai, Brian Delaney, Devin Brown, lan

Cole, Eric Dernbach, Brandon Eversgerd, Valerie
Gaughan, Anna Groppoli, Riley Haney, Lauren
Harness, Andy McAllister, Alex Palmer, Joshua Rigali,
and Meredith Stoll.

Heintzelman Honorable Mention:

Dylan Rupar from Michael Gibson's studio for
"Activating the Park: Southeast Des Moines Branch
Library"

Heintzelman Nominees:

Brandon Lambrecht from Nathan Howe's studio for
"Light of the World Catholic Church"

Paul Wickert from Todd Gabbard's studio for project
title "The Kinsley Art Center"

Kremer Nominees:

Lindsey Brockhouse from Vladimir Krstic's KCDC
studio for "Living Link"

Noah Volz from Vladimir Krstic's KCDC studio for
"Living Link"

Owen Cobb from Vladimir Krstic's KCDC studio for
"Living Link"

Derek Hueffmeier from Vladimir Krstic's KCDC studio
for "Living Link"

GARAGE SALE IN THE PIERCE!

Garage Sale! On Wednesday, May 13th from
10am-1pm! Here is your chance to rummage through
great stuff being sold by the 5th year students that
you may NEED in upcoming semesters! Take
advantage of some great deals.

SAVE THE DATE: LET'S CLEAN - AND GO GREEN

ANNUAL EVENT

It's that time of year to start thinking about spring
cleaning! K-State Recycling, Financial Services and
Environmental Health and Safety are partnering again
this year to make the process easier.

Departments can clear closets and storage areas of
unwanted, outdated or broken equipment, apparatus,
furniture, fixtures and chemicals at no cost.

Collection of unwanted items will take place June 22-
July 9. Details on scheduling and procedures will be
provided in K-State Today in mid-May. If you have any
guestions, please contact DeeAnna Fugate at 785-
532-6525.

THIRD FLOOR TIDBITS FROM WEIGEL
LIBRARY




Congratulations Graduates!

Weigel Library extends best wishes to all graduates in
the College of APDesign! We sincerely hope Weigel
Library's resources, services and staff have assisted
you with your education at Kansas State. Good luck in
your future endeavors. (When you become famous
please remember Weigel Library generously!)

Library returns/Fines and fees

All patrons are reminded to return library items
(books, journals and media) to Weigel before leaving
campus. You can pay your fines/fees with cash or
check in Weigel or online through your "MyLibrary
Account".

Weigel employment

The deadline for submitting an application for
employment as a student library assistant for the fall
semester in Weigel is Tuesday, May 12th.

Summer Hours

Weigel Library will close at 5 pm Friday, May 15th
and open Monday, May 18th at 8 am; closed
Saturday and Sunday, May 16th and May 17th.
Summer hours for Weigel Library, unless otherwise
posted, are Monday through Friday 8 am to 5 pm;
closed weekends. The hours can be found on Weigel's
website - hitp//www lib .k-state.edu/architecture

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT

We are looking to hire a few student employees in
CNS and the APDesign Shop for this summer!

We are especially interested in hiring equal
representation across the college disciplines.

This summer promises to be very dynamic!

Interest in Computer Network Services:

1. If you are proficient in computing and other tech, are
seeking flexible hours, and need experience for
resume building, please consider applying.

Be advised, in addition to technology support and
deployment, there is physical labor associated with
these positions. You may be asked to move
computers, scanners, printers, etc.

Please submit an application and letter of interest via
email to: apdcns@ksu.edu

Interestin APDesign Shop:

The college shop is looking for part time to full
time help for the moving of Seaton Hall and other
shop/building related projects. If interested please
contact Richard Thompson rht@ksu.edu for more
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details.

Have fabrication needs? If you have plans for using
the college shop (specifically the CNC router or CNC
Plasma cutter) it is encouraged to speak with Richard
Thompson (rht@ksu.edu) ASAP. In the past these
machines get booked up towards the end of each
semester. Even if you are not ready to build, a short
conversation now could save you time and headache
in the future.

APPLICATION FOR STUDENT EMPLOYMENT

Codllege of Architecture, Planning & Design | (785) 532-5950 | apdesign@ksu.edu |
115 Seaton Hall

Kansas State University
Manhattan, KS 66505
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